Ee_bra Thompson

From: Malena Marvin <malena.marvin@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 7:38 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Thank you for passing mask ordinance

Dear Petersburg Assembly,

Just wanted to thank you for supporting the community by passing a mask mandate. Your leadership is appreciated by
so many of us in these super challenging times.

Please work with our police department and, to the extent it is possible, our local businesses in ensuring your decisions
are taken seriously throughout the community.

Again, thank you so much for your leadership!

Malena

Malena Marvin
907.957.1007



